From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 13 March 2022 18:15:42

Dear sirs,

I am concerned about the scheme as National Highways has not :

1 taken the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision into account ;

2 acknowledged that the Secretary of state found that the scheme 's impact on the proposed
western cutting area would be' significantly adverse ';

3 fully assessed alternatives less damaging to the World Heritage Site ;

4 explored alternatives to hard engineering solutions ;

5 updated the scheme construction costs ;

6.updated the carbon assessment and costs.

As you will appreciate, concern regarding climate change is increasing, which is why the
2021 Environment Act provides new ambitions for nature recovery, so any scheme for this
area must surely be aligned with these issues.
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